Mt. Ebal Annual Homecoming June 2, 1996

Dear Friends,

It's that time of the year when we all gather for our annual homecoming. This year we will meet on June 2, 1996 at 11:30 AM.

We are fortunate this year to have as our speaker Mr. Ronnie Robbins. Ronnie is the Principal at South Davidson High School / Middle School. He is retiring in June after 30 years service in the teaching field and will be working as administrative director of his local church in Lexington.

The service will be followed by a short business meeting and then of course dinner on the grounds afterwards. I look forward to seeing all of you then and please bring a friend.

Let's all be ready for a good message, singing, food, and fellowship.

Sincerely yours,

Stewart Sexton